
 

 

 

 

 

 

7 May 2024 

 

 

Ref: DOIA 2324-2409 

 

 

Carl Berryman 

Email: via FYI 

 

 

 

Tēnā koe Carl Berryman 

 

Thank you for your email of 1 May 2024 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment (MBIE) 

requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following information: 

 

Please provide me with all ministerial diaries of MBIE Minister Michael Wood from 1 March 2021 

to 30 September 2021. 

 

The information you have requested is available on the Beehive website: 

www.beehive.govt.nz/search?f%5B0%5D=content_type_facet%3Aministerial_diary&f%5B1%5D=govern

ment_facet%3A6455&f%5B2%5D=ministers%3A6491&page=1.  

MBIE is therefore refusing your request under section 18(d) of the Act, as the information requested is 

publicly available.  

 

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, or if you require any further assistance, 

please contact OIA@mbie.govt.nz. 

 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 

about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 

602. 

 

Nāku noa, nā 

 

 
 

 

Claire Mortimer 

Manager, Strategy Performance and Operations 

Communications, Design and Ministerial Services 

 


